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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday, December 16th, 2024  
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 
 

 
 

Title JUBILEE YEAR 2025 – PILGRIMS OF HOPE 
English 

The Jubilee Year starts on December 24, 2024 with the opening of the Holy Door in Rome. The 
theme is Pilgrims of Hope. In our Diocese, we will celebrate a special Vigil mass to proclaim the 
Jubilee Year at the Cathedral on Saturday, December 28, 2024 (The Feast of the Holy Family). This 
significant celebration in the Catholic Church will continue throughout 2025 until the Holy Door 
closes on December 28, 2025. The Jubilee Year officially concludes in Rome on January 6, 2026. 
What is the Jubilee Year? A jubilee year is a time in which God’s holiness transforms us. The Bible 
indicates that the holy year was intended to be marked as a time to re-establish a proper 
relationship with God, with one another, and with all of creation. In 1470, Pope Paul II declared 
that Holy Years would be celebrated every 25 years. Holy Year, or Jubilee Year, includes special 
celebrations and pilgrimages, strong calls for conversion and repentance, and special 
opportunities to experience God’s grace through the sacraments, especially confession. 
For more info about how to celebrate the Jubilee Year, please visit www.scd.org/Jubilee2025 

http://www.scd.org/Jubilee2025

